
 

 

Buffalo Fenians GAA 

Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, June 3, 2020 @ 7:00 pm 

 

Officers Present: Bill Coyle, Tim Flanagan, Tim Callahan, Matt Lomot, Ellen Coyle, Paul 

Mulcaire, Gabrielle Wilson, & Damien Brady 

 

Others Present: None. 

 

Officers Excused or Absent: Mike Reiser (excused). 

 

1. Approval of Minutes 

a. Discussion: None. 

b. Action taken: Approved on a motion made by Tim C.; seconded by Damien. 

 

2. Treasurer’s Report 

a. Youth Funds: $1,937.30 

b. Women’s Funds: $1,763.00  

c. Men’s Funds: $4,316.47 

d. CYC Account: $18,283.06  

e. Action taken: Approved on a motion made by Paul; seconded by Bill. 

 

3. Correspondence: None 

 

4. Plan for return to play (Bill): Bill brought this topic up and discussed whether we should 

begin planning anything.  It was agreed that there is nothing we can do at this point until 

further guidance comes from the State & County.  USGAA are planning for the 

possibility of regional tournaments once things open up again.  

 

5. Savannah GAA invitation (Matt): Matt discussed the invitation the club received to go to 

Savannah in September to play an exhibition match (Mike from Sullivan’s is involved 

with this). M Paul noted that Savannah have not registered with USGAA yet and as such, 

cannot host anything. 

 

6. Virtual Quiz recap: Ellen discussed the quiz, noting that it was a great success, and 

another is planned for the end of June.  The club brought in $760 profit from this event.  

Moving forward the format might be modified a little.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

7. Any Other Business 

 

a. Gabe asked about polling players with regard to their level of interest in playing 

fall ball once the green light is given for this year---Bill said yes, we can get 

player input on this. 

b. Youth: Paul expressed his disappointment that more adult players were not 

involved in the youth virtual quiz (specifically the men’s team).  If the one club 

model is going to work, we need to support the youth.  

 

8. Adjournment: Motion to adjourn made by Matt and seconded by Paul. 

 Time: 7:28 pm 

 

Next meeting: Wednesday, July 8th at 7:00 pm. 

 

  


